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Mr. Butler
 
I would like to let you know that I am 100% against the Birch Solar Farm that is being considered to be
built in Allen/Auglaize counties. In my view solar power power panels is not the way to fix the power
problems of this country , they only destroy good farm land and create an eyesore.
 
Thank you
 
Brent Pheneger
3110 S. Kemp Rd.
Cridersville Ohio 45806
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